
HAWICK COMMON GOOD FUND SUB-COMMITTEE - 16 AUGUST 
2016

 Common Haugh Car Park

As part of the flood protection scheme the project have asked if they can section off part of the car 
park to create a storage and works compound from 29 August 2016 to the 23 September 2016. The 
area required is shown edged red on the photograph below.

This will result in the temporary loss of the Camper Van spaces, general spaces and two or three 
disabled spaces. 

The works need to be done prior to the end of September to avoid the fish season. 

The assistant Project Manager for the flood protection scheme is available to attend the meeting 
and answer any questions. 

Norrie Curtis
Estates Strategy Surveyor
08 August 2016


